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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
What a busy and fun week in 4th grade! We got to sing at Mass again on Wednesday, we
explored plate tectonics using graham crackers and marshmallow fluff, and we ended
the week with Move-A-Thon! We had a blast, and the fourth graders did such a great job
setting a good example for the rest of the school on how to have fun and stay safe!
     As you know, we have a busy couple of weeks ahead of us! Students brought home a
permission slip for our field trip in 2 weeks yesterday. Whenever you get a chance please
sign it, and send it back with the $13 for your student and yourself if you are going to
chaperone/drive. 
     Next week on Thursday we will also begin building our salt-dough maps of Washington
State. I have had several parents offer to donate supplies, which is so appreciated! If you
can spare an afternoon and are willing to get a little salt-doughy a few more sets of
hands in the classroom would be greatly appreciated. Just email me if you are able to
help.

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 6

Halloween!

Math: Mid-Ch. 3 Quiz, Friday 10/20
Reading: Spelling Test, Friday 10/20
Science: Plate Tectonics Test,
Wednesday, 10/18

Halloween Party!

Week of
October 9th

Halloween is only 19 days away! You should have
received an email from Nicola Templeton, this
year’s room parent, about volunteering to help
with our class party! We have lots of fun activities
planned, so any helping hands will be appreciated. 

Students are welcome to wear their costumes ALL
DAY on Halloween! They need to be school
appropriate: no weapons, no gore, and no masks
that obscure their whole face. I am looking
forward to seeing their creativity!

Upcoming Tests/Projects:

Scan this QR
Code to
volunteer for
the Halloween
party!


